The 2023 Nominating Committee, consisting of Board Members Jack Haynes, Neal Elkins, and Celeste François, respectfully submits the following names for the upcoming vacancies on the Board of Directors, each to serve a **3-Year Term**:

Doug Vickers
Jim Phillips
David Dartez

Nominations by petition signed by 1% of the voting membership (minimum 500 signatures of qualified voting members) will be accepted until February 16, 2023.

The final slate of nominees (including petitions) will be posted at all EFCU Financial offices by February 21, 2023, with a brief statement of qualifications and biographical data on each candidate. If no petitions are received, the Nominating Committee's candidates will be elected by acclamation at the March 28, 2023 Annual Membership Meeting.

If you're a member in good standing, and want to serve your credit union and fellow members, and possess strong leadership and business management skills, mail the properly signed petition, your resume, and cover letter to:

Nominating Committee, EFCU Financial, PO Box 91001, Baton Rouge, LA 70821

Petitions must be received by February 16, 2023 to be included on the election slate.

MESSAGE FROM CEO

In September 2022, your credit union finished at the top for Member Value in the State of Louisiana once again, as determined by Callahan & Associates, an independent organization that tracks and ranks all credit unions in the U.S. on the value they bring to their members. In addition to the value you receive by banking with us, we have some exciting new services in the works to make your banking experience easier and more convenient. Look for announcements coming soon! And if you have not heard already, we rolled out a card management feature in November. Visit our website efcufinancial.org for more information on how this service can make managing your credit and debit cards a breeze with our Mobile Banking App. Good things keep coming for EFCU Financial members in the new year!

Tyler Grodi, Chief Executive Officer, EFCU Financial



Your savings federally insured to at least \$250,000 and backed by the full faith and credit of the United States Government

P.O. Box 91001 • Baton Rouge, LA 70821















Our Annual Meeting will be held on March 28, 2023 at our Operations Center located at 10719 Airline Highway in Baton Rouge. The meeting will begin at 5:30 pm and will last about an hour.